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Three Pillars New Village Homes Groundbreaking
Dousman, Wis. April 25, 2023 – Three Pillars Senior Living Communities is pleased to announce the 
groundbreaking of eight new Village Homes at Village on the Square. The new construction gives the 
campus 18 duplex-style independent living residences. All new residences are sold and occupancy is 
expected to take place in the fall of 2023.

This latest construction phase follows a recent modernization of the Masonic Center for Health and Rehab, 
as well as the expansion of Riverside Lodge Assisted Living, which now features 52 new apartments to go 
along with 17 dedicated memory care apartments.

In fall of 2023, Three Pillars plans to begin phase two with the addition of unique, independent living 
residences on Highway 18 across from the current campus. This active adult living community will offer 
garden homes, courtyard homes, lofts, and villas with an amenity-filled “town center” as the hub. 
Residents across the entire 300-acre campus will have access to various dining options, a spa, theater, 
fitness center, pub, art studio, performing arts center and several outdoor amenities like pickleball courts, 
dog park, kayak launch, walking trails, and more. 

This unique active adult community will be the first of its kind in the Midwest. Three Pillars has sold 
numerous residences and will continuously meet with priority list members interested in living in 
Wisconsin’s top-rated senior living community.

###
Three Pillars Senior Living Communities is a not-for-profit organization located in Dousman, WI and is sponsored by the Masonic 

Fraternity. Three Pillars Senior Living Communities takes pride in meeting the social, physical, and spiritual needs of older adults by 
providing high quality senior housing and services. For more information about this story or Three Pillars Senior Living Communities 

please contact Zack Zupke, Director of Marketing at 262.965.7049 or zzupke@threepillars.org.

Future Village Home residents turning dirt


